
l5th June 1936. 

Dear Dr. Mess, 

It 1s more and more the practice now for the 

College Library to receive theses written by post-graduate 

students belonging to the College. It would therefore 

appear suitable, if you approve, if Miss Dunbar's thesis 

was sent to the Librarian and placed with these other 

records. 

Yours sincerely; 

Secretary. 


